
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
        



 

Woodcreek Oaks 
Neighborhood Association Newsletter 

The Neighborhood News           March 2015 

 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, March 2, 2015, Monthly Neighborhood Meeting @ 7PM, Silverado 

Middle School, Classroom SC-3 (The buildings have names so look for the 

name that has the initials SC.)  

 

We’re pleased to announce that we will have a guest speaker on March 2nd, 

Kathy Barsodi from Roseville Parks and Recreation Department, to discuss 

the great offerings they have available for us.  We would love to have you 

join us and please - invite your neighbors to come as well!  

 

Changes for WONA 

Two new Members at Large were added at the last meeting-Brenda Pieper 

and Paul Garbien. Welcome! 

 

Roseville CA Police Department Update at the Last Meeting 

The Roseville Police Department has noticed an uptick in residential 

burglaries in our area. They created two useful documents for us. They are 

available on our Facebook NOTES page or by emailing a request to us: 

• Home Security Checklist (designed to do a personal audit on your 

home security) 

• Recognizing and Reporting Suspicious Activity – Tips to help Law 

Enforcement 

 

At our association meeting last month, Officer Miller also shared how vital it 

is for each of us to call if you see a suspicious vehicle or person out of place. 

The non-emergency Roseville Police number is 916-774-5000. He said you 

would never be bothering the police department and you won't get in 

trouble for calling to report something. If you can, call as soon as you notice 

something out of place or have a concern. Try not to wait until later or the 

next day. People don't call often enough or early enough. And if you don't 

already receive the weekly Public Safety and Neighborhood News email you 

can sign up here, https://www.roseville.ca.us/portal 
 

Woodcreek Oaks Neighborhood Facebook Group 

If you haven’t yet LIKEd us on Facebook, please do so at 

http://www.Facebook.com/WoodcreekOaksNeighbors & tell your 

neighbors as well. In addition to our monthly newsletters with clickable 

links, we share Police & Fire safety tips and updates, fun Roseville classes 

and ideas including crafts and gardening, school info and LOTS more.  
 

We look forward to seeing you at our meeting and on Facebook soon! ☺ 

Woodcreek Oaks  

Neighborhood Association  

 

Email: 

woodcreekoaksna@gmail.com 

Website: 

http://wona.rcona.com 
Facebook: 

http://www.Facebook.com/w

oodcreekoaksneighbors OR 
bit.ly/WONAfacebook 
Be sure to LIKE our page  
 

Board of Directors 

Officers 

Chairperson 

CJ Jawahar 

Vice Chairperson 

Elizabeth Mathis 

Secretary 

Guru Niyam Seyl 

Treasurer 

Kimberli Maytanes 

Member at Large 

Ginger Long 

Member at Large 

Kaye Swain 

Member at Large 

Brenda Pieper 

Member at Large 

Paul Garbien 

 

Newsletter Distribution 

John Cooper Sr. 

 

Newsletter Editor  

Kaye Swain 

Kaye@KayeSwain.com 

 

Alert Roseville Emergency  

Notification System -  

www.Bit.Ly/Alert-Roseville 
 

Roseville Police Department 

Non-Emergency Phone #:  

916-774-5000 

 
Thank You To Our Sponsors - See Reverse Side 


